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There are needs that were not addressed and we request that the Legislature consider
the following:



demands, expanding access to tutoring and counseling services, and providing
essential resources such as laptops, textbooks, and instructional materials.
Additionally, there is a critical need to improve access to mental health services
and implement targeted programming that equips students with the skills,






Increase Office of Professions Appropriation (Special Revenue not General Fund)

Increase the annual spending authority of the Office of the Professions’ special revenue
fund 22051 (OP Base Budget) to support the permanent/long-term costs associated with
OP Modernization. (Three FTEs, $604,608; Nonpersonal service $1,000,000. Total:



support must migrate in-house for us to realize the savings offered through low-code
technology solutions. This team will support the Department’'s Low-Code initiative
through standardization of cloud technology assets and a scalable cloud document
storage plan. This will also support the SLDS implementation, since the SLDS will be a
cloud-based system.

This funding was not included in the Executive Budget proposal.



celebrations, underscoring the Museum's vital role as an educational and cultural
cornerstone for New Yorkers.

This February, we will introduce a new initiative featuring weekday, family-friendly
programming-happening every single weekday—designed to provide fresh, engaging
experiences that deepen connections to New York’s vibrant history and culture.

Looking ahead, the Museum will soon embark on a national search for its next Director,
led by a former Director of the Smithsonian's National Museum of American History. This
search will ensure we identify a visionary leader to guide the Museum into its next era of
excellence.

We remain dedicated to our mission and invite lawmakers, stakeholders, and external
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